
 

 

 

 

July, 2022 

Dear JBMDL Parents, 

Pemberton Township Schools is proud to serve as a School of Choice for residents of Joint Base 
McGuire-Dix-Lakehurst. It has been our distinct privilege to serve military families for over 100 
years, and our long-term commitment has given us the experience and expertise to understand 
the unique needs and challenges of the military student.  

Approximately 22% of our students are part of a military family. Our district is comprised of 9 
schools: an early childhood education center, five elementary schools, two middle schools and 
a high school. Students who live on post attend Fort Dix Elementary School for pre-kindergarten 
through fifth grades, and then move on to Marcus Newcomb Middle School, Helen Fort Middle 
School and Pemberton Township High School. 

To help ease the stress of transitioning into a new school, Fort Dix Elementary and both of our 
middle schools have established Anchored4Life clubs. This national program works with the 
military to provide a comprehensive transition and resiliency club for all youth.  

We are also honored to announce that every one of our schools has been named a National 
School of Character, a prestigious designation denoting our ongoing commitment to character 
education. 

Our door is always open for you to come visit and see for yourself all that Pemberton has to 
offer! Simply call our Public Affairs Office at 609-894-4181 to arrange for a tour at your 
convenience. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our schools. Please visit our website at 
https://www.pemberton.k12.nj.us/Page/1346 to learn more. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeff Havers 
Superintendent 

https://www.pemberton.k12.nj.us/Page/1346

